
Kingswood Court replacement entrance doors 
 
The planning application is to replace two sets of life expired single glazed 
timber entrance doors. The doors are not visible from the road or pavement 
(images 1 & 2), are set back in a large, covered porch area (3mx3m) and are 
only accessible and visible once you have entered Kingswood court’s 
private car park.  
 
The existing doors are both insecure and have poor thermal performance 
(images 3 & 4) 
 
The replacement doors are double glazed thermally broken aluminium, and 
almost identical in fenestration to the existing - apart from the absence of 
the mid-rails. This design decision to not retain the mid-rail was made to 
both afford more natural light to enter the lobby area and provide continuity 
with the vertical lines of the stepped grey London stock brick work that 
surround the doors. The grey colour was also chosen to stay innkeeping 
with London stock brick tones and complement the original period style 
internal decorations (images 5 & 6). We feel the doors both preserve and 
enhance the blocks period style and appearance as well as provide 
substantial energy efficiency improvements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Image 1 



 
Image 2 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Image 3 



 

Image 4 



 
Image 4 



 
Image 5 


